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PRESIDENT’S CORNER…

Happy September….Sweet members!  I hope you’ve all had a wonderful
and memorable summer.

What a summer I have had!  Precious life-giving rain, green grass in the
lawn and fields full of lush coastal…as well as enjoying my youngest son’s
wedding!

The Silver Center has had some growth  as well.  With our new projects and
endeavors, we have voted to expand the Board of Directors.  Anyone
interested in being on our “working board” please write up a little biography
with your ideas of how you can benefit the center and which committee you
would like to take over or be active on.  Our Board of Directors are truly
volunteers in the true sense of the word. We volunteer for dances, put on the
Taste of Seguin (the Center’s largest annual fundraiser), assist and plan the
Center’s raffles, help with maintenance of the Center, plan floats in local
parades…and all other Center events.  As you can see, there are multiple
opportunities to help, but no time for just sitting!  Please bring or send your
letter/biography to the Silver Center and the vetting committee will review
the letter and call you in to learn more about the position as described in our
bylaws.  We truly hope the new board positions will allow more people to
participate to their fullest potential.  Please consider joining us as soon as
possible.  The nominees for the open positions will be voted on at the
Membership and Volunteer Appreciation on September 15th at 5:30 pm.
Nominations need to be in by September 12th by 3:00 pm.

We hope September is a fabulous month for you…and please remember to
watch out for the kiddos that have just returned to school!

We appreciate you and hope to have your positive input on YOUR Silver
Center!

Glenda

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

The Silver Center will be
CLOSED

Monday, September 5, 2016
In observance of

Labor Day!



Kim’s Note and Quotes
September 2016

The Silver Center is sincerely grateful for the support
of our faithful Business Members.

Advanced Hearing Aid Center
American Bank of Texas

Campbell Floors, LTD
Charles Villeneuve Insurance

First Commercial Bank
Guadalupe County Republican Women

Guadalupe County Humane Society
Minigrip LLC

Nesbit Living & Recovery Center
Prosperity Design Solutions

Seguin Beauty School
Seguin Gazette-Enterprise

The Koehler Company
LBHS Alumni Association
Red Carpet Auto Sales

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center
RE/MAX Professional Realty

KWED

Edward Jones Investments
Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Hello, Silver Center readers!  Back to school and
falling temperatures, which are still hot at times, but
it means summer is nearing an end.  Fall is on the way.
Time continues to fly.   This year's back to school is
starting all over for my husband, David and me.    Our
5 year old granddaughter, Khloe, is now living in
Texas with us and has started kindergarten.   She loves
being here in Texas and loves her new school. Khloe’s
first visit to the Silver Center was on her birthday,
August 5th.  She felt really special when the group of
Bridge ladies, meeting here that day, sang her “Happy
Birthday”.    She thinks you all are super nice.  Thanks
again ladies!   Khloe also stopped in to check out the
Friday Night Dance and had her first Waltz lesson in
the lobby. Thank you Phil!  She played a little shy and
didn’t stay long, but did talk to a few other people who
came out to the lobby.

I would like to remind our Friday Night Dancers that
we can no longer allow BYOB as of September 1st.
This was not something we chose to do.   Our 3 year
liquor liability was up and we received a non-renewal
notice because of the BOYB.   We have been actively
searching for an insurance company that would insure
us with the BYOB coverage.  To date, we have had
three companies respond  and all of their underwriters
have declined, again because of BYOB.  One of our
contacts stated this, “After talking with numerous
underwriters, it seems that there has been a shift
towards most companies not accepting BYOB type
risks.”  We have not given up and are continuing to
search. Please contact me if you know of any
insurance companies that do still insure BYOB.  I will
gladly forward them our information.   Thanks again
for your patience and continued support during this
time.

See you soon!   Blessings!

Silver Center Executive Director,

Kim Manley

“Life is all about timing... the unreachable becomes
reachable, the unavailable becomes available, the
unattainable... attainable. Have the patience, wait it
out.   It's all about timing.”

~Stacey Charter





Our Friday Night Dances are really a lot of fun and a wonderful opportunity to mingle with friends and dance
the night away. The bands are top notch, so if you don’t care to dance, just come to listen to the music!
PLEASE NOTE: The doors no longer open at 6:00 pm…they open at 6:30 pm.

Sept 2 Two Way Street
9 Country Sounds
16 Wrangler Country
23 Vernon & Friends
30 Glen Collins & The Alibis

Oct 7 Nathan Colt Young
14 The Countrymen
21 Bob Appel
28 Country Sounds

NOTE: Starting September 1, 2016, due to insurance reasons, the Silver Center Dances will
no longer allow BYOB. We thank you for your support and your continued participation in
our Friday night dances.  The Silver Center is still seeking a policy that covers BYOB.  If
anyone knows someone who can help us with this type of policy, please let Kim know at
830-303-6612.

Rochelle Carter
“Helping People Live Better Lives”

Community Educator
racarter@carterhealthcare.com
(830) 625-4837 Office
(830) 822-7007 Cell
1860 S. Seguin St. Ste 400
New Braunfels, TX 78130

24 Hour Referral Hotline
Toll Free 1-888-951-1112
Fax: 1-888-622-4329

$7 Silver Center
Members

2016 Silver Center Dance Schedule
Doors open at 6:30pm Dance 7:30 - 11:00 pm

Cash Bar
(Beer and Wine) available

SEWING

The Silver Needlers will meet
Monday, September 26th,   at
1:00 pm at the Silver Center.  We
will be cutting out Christmas
stockings for the Advocacy Center and
the Family Shelter.  Please bring Christmas fabric,
lining fabric, pins & scissors.

For further information, please call
Marie at 830-386-0962.

Nov 4 Two Way Street
11 Texas Top Hands
18 Wrangler Country
25 Glen Collins & The Alibis

Dec 2 Two Way Street
9 The Countrymen
16 Most Wanted Band
23 No Dance
30 No Dance
31 New Year’s Eve

Wrangler Country





















BLOOD PRESSURE CHECKS

Guadalupe Valley Nursing Center of
Seguin will be offering free blood pressure
checks at the Center on Tuesdays from
11:00-12:00 noon.

Windsor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center
of Seguin offers free blood pressure checks
at the Center on Wednesdays from noon -





PLEASANT GARDEN
ASSISTED LIVING

WE ARE ASSISTED LIVING PROFESSIONALS
COMMITTED TO PROVIDING QUALITY CARE FOR
YOUR LOVED ONES IN A HOME ENVIRONMENT.
OUR NURSE HAS OVER 20 YEARS EXPERIENCE,
AND 15 YEARS IN ASSISTED LIVING AND MEMORY
CARE. WE BELIEVE IN PROVIDING ACTIVITIES

THAT PRESERVE INDEPENDENCE,
MOBILITY AND COGNITION.
WE PROVIDE:
PRIVATE ROOMS; AROUND THE
CLOCK CARE, MANAGEMENT OF
DIABETES DIET, BLOOD SUGAR &
MEDICATION; ALZHEIMERS &
DEMENTIA CARE; ASSISTANCE
WITH ACTIVITIES OF DAILY
LIVING; MEDICATION, LAUNDRY
AND CLEANING ASSISTANCE;
RECREATIONAL OUTINGS; HOME

COOKED MEALS; HANDICAPPED FACILITIES.

CONTACT JUDY ROGERS AT 830-832-8237
pleasantgardenassistedliving@gmail.com
pleasantgardenassistedliving.weebly.com



Su Casa Cafe
Tex-Mex Cuisine

Great food! Great environment!

Special every day 11:00 to 3:00

Come see us and enjoy
good free chips and salsa!

1142 E. Kingsbury St., Seguin, TX
830-379-2161

6:30 AM to 3:00 PM
Fridays 6:30 AM to 9:00 PM

* Skilled Nursing Care
* Physical, Occupational & Speech Therapies
* Rehabilitation available up to 6 days a week
* Stroke Rehabilitation
* Complex wound care
* Tracheostomy care
* E-stim, Vital-stim & Ultrasound
* Wii-abilitation
* Delicious meals

THE HEIGHTS
OF GONZALES

701 North Sarah DeWitt
Gonzales, Texas 78629
Phone: 830-672-4530

Fax: 830-672-4543
www.TheHeights

COUNTRY CARE MANOR
REHABILITATION & LONG TERM CARE

2736 fm 775
Lavernia, Texas 78121
Phone: 830-779-2355

Fax: 830-779-5503
www.CountryCare.com



Goetz Funeral Home
Guadalupe Valley Memorial Park

Public Open Forum on Death Related Topics:

It’s difficult to talk about death or dying, but we all
will need to do it at some point in our lives. We need
to feel the freedom to talk to others about our
questions, our concerns, our experiences and learn
from each other. This page is for you (the public) who
want to ask the questions and speak openly about
death. Some people may feel uncomfortable entering
a funeral home to ask such questions or simply don’t
have the means to come to us. So, we are encouraging
you to ask us those questions that may be weighing
over your heads; and you may submit your questions
to the following:

Marina P. Reyna
Funeral Director/Embalmer

Goetz Funeral Home
marina.reyna@dignitymemorial.com

713 N. Austin Street
Seguin, Texas 78155

(830) 379-2313

GAMES AND FUN!
Sounds like a great night out for family and friends, doesn’t it? On every 2nd
Tuesday, The Silver Center is having a GROUP GAME NIGHT. Doors open at
6 pm and close at 8:30 pm. The cost: $2.00 per person for members and $2.50

per person for non-members.

Here are the Rules:

1) You must have a group. You cannot join a group when you get here.

2) When you call (830-303-6612) to reserve your space, give Kim Manley a head count of the people in your party so
that a table can be set up for your group.

3) Call by Thursday, September 8th. Be sure to call the Thursday before game day to reserve your spot!

4) Bring you own cards, game pieces, or whatever you need for your game.

5) Bunco, Bridge, Poker, Mahjongg, Pinochle, or any other game is okay by us.

6) Must clean your own area/space before you leave at 8:30 pm.

Sound like fun? Well it is, and it is also a wonderful time to play and relax with your family and friends. Please join us and
don’t forget to call for your reservation!
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ANSWERS



WINE & CHEESE

and all that JAZZ!

ATTENTION VOLUNTEERS!!!
Our Annual Business Meeting and Volunteer Appreciation is

scheduled for Thursday, September 15, 2016 at 5:30 pm.

Please join the Board of Directors for a Wine and Cheese
Mixer honoring our wonderful volunteers.  We will also
hold the Annual Business Meeting and have Board

Elections.

All are welcome, so please join us for a fun evening!


